
 

Sheridan Community Schools 
24795 N. Hinesley Road • Sheridan, Indiana 46069-1199 •  317.758.4172 • 317.758.6248 Facsimile 

 

MINUTES 
Work Session 

Board of School Trustees 
March 21, 2022 

 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees met for a work session on Monday, 
March 21, 2022 at the Sheridan High School Media Center.  The session began at 6:00 PM.  The 
meeting was attended by Todd Roberts, John Hunt, Nancy Boone, Dan Fleming, John Perrine, 
Superintendent Roberson, and Dr. Dave Mundy, along with community member Drew Carlisle.     
 
Dr. Mundy presented an overview of the current status of the project and led a discussion about 
next steps. 
 
The work session adjourned at 7:15 PM.   

 
 

  ___________________________________ 
  Nancy Boone, Board Secretary 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 


